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August 16, 2022 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
In recognition and acknowledgement of satisfactory compliance with the prescribed standards of 
the Indiana State Board of Education, Seymour Community Schools(3675) has been afforded 
full Performance Based Accreditation as a public school corporation in the State of Indiana. 
Furthermore, the students enrolled at Seymour Community Schools(3675) are entitled to all 
credits awarded by this school corporation, as provided through, and guaranteed by, the statutes 
of Indiana and the rules and regulations of the Indiana State Board of Education. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Brenda A. Erbse 
Director of School Accountability 
Indiana Department of Education  


